
House and Senate Interim Redistricting Committees, 
 
As a lifelong Oregonian and resident of House District 15 I’d like to thank you for the opportunity to 
submit comment on this once in a decade redistricting process.  I applaud the committee’s commitment 
to public process and transparency. 
 
I am writing in support of House Redistricting Plan B for Oregon House District 15.  Plan B accounts for 
population growth relative to state population growth and makes the least changes of the three 
plans.  It keeps the communities of Millersburg, Albany and Tangent together, which is essential to 
ensuring that these three communities, with extremely similar concerns, continue to be heard as one. 
 
The other two plans are an obvious attempt to reduce the effectiveness of our voices at the State level. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Ramseyer 
32944 Wildrose Dr 
Tangent OR 97389 
 


